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18 June 2018 
 
 
 
Glenn Starr 
Ventus Energy 
 
Email: glenn@ventusenergy.co.nz 
 
Dear Glenn 
 
KAIMAI WIND FARM LANDSCAPE AND VISUAL EFFECTS ASSESSMENT: PEER 
REVIEW 
 
I have acted as peer reviewer of the Landscape and Visual Effects Assessment for the Kaimai 
Wind Farm Rotokohu Road, Paeroa, which was prepared by Mike Moore Landscape 
Architect. 

My peer review has involved: 

 An initial review of the first draft of the landscape and visual effects assessment 
report; 

 Review of the visual simulations prepared for Ventus Energy by Energy 3 Services 
Limited; 

 A day’s site visit with Mike Moore where we walked over part of the wind farm site 
and then drove around the visual catchment area and visited the representative 
viewpoints that Mike Moore had identified on previous site visits; 

 Several telephone conversations and emails with Mike Moore following our site visit 
regarding matters raised during the site visit and suggestions on the structure, 
content and findings in relation to the second draft of his assessment; 

 A comprehensive review of Mike Moore’s second draft of his landscape and visual 
effects assessment (dated 5 February 2018); 

 As a result of various amendments to the wind farm proposal, together with a review 
of technical reports prepared by other specialists; Mike Moore revised his landscape 
and visual effects assessment; I reviewed the amended sections; 

 I also completed a review of his final assessment report, dated 14th June 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 
BOFFA MISKELL LTD 

 
Boyden Evans 
Partner / Landscape Architect 


